
Please accept this e-mail from a law abiding citizen who does not want the government to take away 
any of my rights to own any and all guns or limit my ammunition purchases. I have lived within the law 
and have acted responsibly with firearms for over 40 years. Please uphold the U.S. constitution and 
leave it alone!! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Paul Schultz 
 

Paul Schultz 
Ph: (541) 747-8460 
Fx:  (541) 747-4846 
Cell: (541) 852-2449 
www.olssonelec.com 
www.os-engr.com 
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